Ushers’ Report.

In submitting our Fourth Annual Report the
Ushers of St. Andrew’s Church take this opportunity
of thanking the members and adherents of the con-
gregation for the hospitable manner in which they
have placed their pews at our disposal during the
past year.

We would urge upon the congregation the desira-
bility of taking immediate steps to secure more seat-
ing accommodation, as in the entire area of the church
there is not one sitting vacant and at the disposal of
the staff, and the ever increasing number of visitors
who are desirous of attending our services place us
at a loss to know how to provide suitable room for
them without encroaching too much upon the kind-
ness of our pew-holders.

We have always endeavored to extend a cordial
welcome to strangers, and are pleased to record a very
material increase in the number of young men attend-
ing, especially our Sunday evening services.

Signed on behalf of the staff.

O. B. LESLIE,

Chairman.
USHERS.
O. B Leslie. W. C. Falls. G. G. Kendrick.
A. G. Calder. A. C. Gunn. J. M. Carson.
A. G. Fraser. John Harvey. F. J. Goforth.

W. O. Carson. C. G. Houston.
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